COPY.

PORT Ol' gunpErLAND.

TO BE ATTAOHED TO REPORT.

&«

28th April 1924,

Dear Sirs,
I have to acquaint you that the new steamer
"ASHIRYE® Messrs. Oraig  Tavlor & Co's 8.8, No. 210,
has returnedl to your poft for finishing and that to
complete the machinery survey the shaft turnnel requiresa
to be made watertight and the spare gear to be examined.
I may add in regard to the spare gear thet the
main engine “olts have been examined, the reat of the
outfit is stated to have been placedi on boari shortly
before the veasel left, but there was no opsortunity for

examination.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
P.S. The approved plan of Pumping Arrangements is returned

herewith.‘ZZéQ
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